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Thursday 15th May 2025   
Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
Re: Parent Consultation Evening 
 
We would like to invite all parents and carers to book an appointment with their son/daughter’s 

teachers, to meet face to face to discuss your child’s progress so far with their courses. 

 

This event is an opportunity to further support your child’s progress and for you to ask any 

questions directly to the subject teachers.  

 

The date for this is Thursday 5th June from 4:00pm to 7:00pm.  

 

You can book your slots by going to the Arbor App or the Arbor web portal, which is available 

now, with booking closing Wednesday 4th June at 18:00.  

 

Appointments are 5 minutes in length to enable you to see as many teachers as possible.   

 

Many teachers have multiple classes in Year 8 therefore it may not be possible to see all 

teachers, this is especially the case for Computing, Drama, Music & PE.  

 

Mrs Charles will be available all evening to discuss the learning needs for SEND students by 

booking an appointment.   

 

Please follow this Arbor Guide for further details about how to book appointments.   

 

Any further issues with bookings please contact me directly at sonions@wadhamschool.co.uk 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night and working with you regarding the continuing 

steps that your son / daughter will be making as they progress here at Wadham School. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

  

  

 

Simon O’Nions  

Assistant Headteacher 

Assessment, Reporting and IT 
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